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Dear Customer,

Each year, we take hundreds of thousands of water 
quality tests. I am pleased to share with you that for 
2011, MWRA again met every federal and state drinking 
water standard. System-wide, we have been below the 
Lead Action Level for the past eight years. Please read 
the letter on page 4 for more information on your local 
water system.

We are fortunate to have inherited one of the country’s 
great water systems. And MWRA continues its work to 
make the water system even better, with construction of 
new water storage tanks and pipeline projects to improve 
redundancy - to ensure we can still deliver water if there is 
a major break. We are also adding ultra-violet light 
disinfection at our water treatment plant.

This report is essentially a nutrition label for your water. 
We hope that you take a moment to read it and to learn 
about your water system. We want you to share our 
confidence in your drinking water.

Sincerely,

Frederick A. Laskey
Executive Director
Frederick A. Laskey
Executive Direeeeecto
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MetroWest Tunnel Wachusett Aqueduct 1897

The Green Choice

Information About
Cross Connections



Tap Water -
The Smart Choice!

COMMUNITY PIPESCOMMUNITY PIPES

It’s The Law!

Award Winning Water

Facts
About

Sodium
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Drinking Water and 
People with Weakened
Immune Systems



Town of Saugus
Public Works Department

515 Main Street
Saugus, Massachusetts 01906

Telephone 781-231-4145
Fax 781-231-4146

email: jattubato@saugus-ma.gov

Public Water Supply 
# 3262000

Dear Water Customer,

The Town of Saugus uses approximately 3.5 million gallons a day, 100% of which is supplied by the MWRA.

2011 was a good year for installing new water mains through the “No Interest Loan” from the MWRA. New water mains were installed on Staff 
Rd., Mountain Ave., part of Granite Rd., Raddin Terr., Danforth St. and Wickford St.  A total of 3000 feet of ductile pipe, 6 hydrants and 65 new 
water services were installed. There were several broken hydrants that were replaced and graded to 80 pounds of pressure.

A leak detection program was done again this past year on the water system and 14 leaks were repaired saving the town over $150,000.

Total coliform sampling is still done every week at 14 different locations. All resuts met the standard. Saugus is also involved with the lead and 
copper sampling that is mandated every year. Saugus was again below the Action Level of 15 ppb with results of 3.5 and 3.1 ppb. 

If the homeowners have any questions about the Water System or want information on town meetings, feel free to call the Public Works at 
(781) 231-4145.

Joseph Attubato
Saugus Public Works Director
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FACTS ABOUT LEADFACTS ABOUT LEAD

Important Lead
Information
from EPA 
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What can I do
to reduce lead exposure
from drinking water?
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The Inch
Rule for Water
Saving Outdoors

WATER CONSERVATIONWATER CONSERVATION

Promote Tap Water!

Follow Outdoor
Water Saving
Ground Rules




